----- Original Message-----

From: WEBMASTER, DOE

Sent: Monday, October 01, 2012 12:45 PM

To: FOIA-Central

Subject: Form submission from: DOE Headquarters FOIA Request Form

Submitted on Mon, 10/01/2012 - 12:45
Submitted by anonymous user: [173.13.248.61] Submitted values are:

--Contact information--
Name: Mike Nartker
Organization: Weapons Complex Monitor
Address:
4301 Connecticut Ave. NW
Suite 132
Washington, D.C., 20008
Fax number: 202-296-2805
Phone number: 202-296-2814 ext. 106
Email address: nartker@exchangemonitor.com

--Reasonably Describe Records--
Description: A copy of the fee determination letter sent to
Bechtel National from the DOE Office of River Protection for
Bechtel's work at the Hanford Waste Treatment Plant during the
evaluation period of Jan.1, 2012 to June 30, 2012.
Specify preferred form or format:

--Type of requestor--
Select a description of yourself and the purpose of the request
to help determine your category for assessing fees: A
representative of the news media and the request is made as part
of news gathering and not for commercial use.
Affiliation: ExchangeMonitor Publications
Type of media: Other
Other media type: Trade Publication

--Fees and waivers--
Please select the statement that applies: I agree to pay all
applicable fees.

--Expedited processing--
Justification: an urgency to inform the public concerning actual
or alleged Federal Government activity exists (this option
available ONLY for requesters primarily engaged in disseminating
information).
Please provide your specific justification for expedited
processing: This letter is being sought to provide the public
with more information concerning Bechtel National's performance
at the Hanford Waste Treatment Plant project, one of the
Department's largest and most expensive projects. The WTP is
essential to protecting the environment and public near the
Hanford site through its planned use to process highly
radioactive material for disposal. The project has had a history
of cost, schedule and performance issues. The public has a
pressing right to know DOE's views of the contractor's
performance during this period, and whether the plant can be
completed in a timely fashion to protect the public and the
environment from this material.




